
Promotion Ceremony 
for Deputy Fire Chief 
Holly Mulholland

The Rochester 
Fire Department will host 
a formal Promotion 
Ceremony to highlight 
the appointment of Holly 
Mulholland to the role of 
Deputy Fire Chief. This 
gathering will feature 
brief comments, a 
pinning ceremony and 
light refreshments.

Thursday, May 18 at 4:30pm
City Hall Atrium (201 4th St. SE)

Please Join Us


